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Dear Lyn,

I would like to thank you, dear friend, for your ongoing commitment to the International
Fellowship of Christians and Jews and our programs of rescue and lifesaving care.

I am humbled by your caring spirit and deep concern for the needs of suffering people. Because
of you, The Fellowship is able to bless Israel and the Jewish people through poverty relief, ongoing
security, and the fulfillment of biblical prophecy through aliyah. Your gifts and prayers of support are
wonderful reminders of your loving heart for God’s chosen people.

Thankfully, faithful friends like you have given hope to so many Jewish people in need. This help
s especially meaningful as Israel is still at war and Jews worldwide face the threat of rising anti-
Semitism.,

You are a dear friend to Israel and the Jewish people, and you have certainly been righteous with
your generous gift to God's children. May He refresh and prosper you for being a blessing. Thank you
again for sharing your prayers and your resources with those in need, Let us continue to pray for one
another, and far the day when true peace comes to the Holy Land and to the world.

With blessings from the Holy Land,
Yael Eckstein
President and CEOQ
P.§. With so many still in need, any additional gift you can share today would also be much

appreciated. Thank you again for your partnership, g
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